
 
 

Y13 Geography 

Muriwai Beach  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 
 
Our Year 13 Geography class will be going on a field trip to Muriwai as part of their internal 
assessment requirement.  
 
This trip is part of an assessment requirement. Participation is free. 
 
Date: Tuesday 13th May 2025 
Depart: 8.30 am 
Return: 3.00 pm 
Transport: School vans 
Location: Muriwai Beach  
 
Students will need to come dressed in clothing appropriate for a coastal research activity which will 
involve wading near the shoreline (where the waves break onto shore). Please bring a packed lunch 
and water as well as clothing that is protective from the sun and/or rain. While the weather is 
predicted to be overcast with little rain, if in the event of heavy rain, then the trip will be cancelled 
and students will continue to work in school as per their usual timetable. If this happens it will be 
communicated to you via email. Students will need to change into their uniform in this instance, so  
students are urged to  make an educated decision on the morning of this day based on the weather 
they might experience as to whether to bring a uniform change or not.  
 
Please give permission for your child to attend by Friday 9th of May. This can be done by simply 
emailing me at marisa.sellayah@elim.school.nz stating your permission or denial for your child to 
attend.  
 
Nga mihi. 
Marisa Sellayah  
TIC Geography 
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